Up-Coming Themes

September 27 – River Sunday October 4 – Worldwide Communion October 11 - Thanksgiving PARTICIPATING IN WORSHIP LEADERSHIP TODAY: Rev. Dr. Bob Fillier; Worship Assistant – Collette Roworth; Pianists – Angela Alba and Vic Steblin; Choir Director – Erica Skowron; Associate Choir Director – Diane Kjorven; Adult Choir; Digital Ministry – Rebecca Fillier.

Stay Connected

Email: office@TrinityPG.ca
Office Phone: 250-563-9167
Web: www.TrinityPG.ca
Facebook: @trinityucpg

Livestream:www.trinitypg.ca/pages/live-stream

Sign Up for TrinityPG Announcements, e-letters, and newsletters using a communication card or www.trinitypg.ca



Trinity United PG is proud to be part of the United Church of Canada which ministers to close to 3 million people in 3,500 congregations across the country. (For more information about the United Church visit its website: www.unitedchurch.ca)



Through our gifts we commit ourselves to live out the mission and ministry of the church. Please give generously to the Mission and Service Fund to make this possible.

Coffee and Friend – Sundays 11:15am A Zoom Meeting link is emailed to everyone 10am every Sunday

Wednesday Worship – access at https://www.trinitypg.ca/pages/wednesda y-worship

Be Safe, Be Calm, Be Community

Scripture @ Home

September 20

- Exodus 16:2-15 and Psalm 105:1-6, 37-45 •
- <u>Jonah 3:10-4:11</u> and <u>Psalm 145:1-8</u> •
- Philippians 1:21-30
 Matthew 20:1-16

September 27

- Exodus 17:1-7 and Psalm 78:1-4, 12-16
 - Ezekiel 18:1-4, 25-32 and Psalm 25:1-9 •
- Philippians 2:1-13 Matthew 21:23-32 •



Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:00 AM Theme: Wilderness Sunday

₱ indicates stand as you are able

Bold indicates everyone

MV = More Voices VU = Voices United

Trinity United is a community founded on the values of: *inclusive fellowship, living* faith, and joyful service. Everyone is wanted, accepted, and included.

We have children, that means noise, and that's no problem. If you would be more comfortable, we have a nursery where you can listen to worship with your child.

We hope that your worship experience will feed you and challenge you on your faith journey. Have any questions? Just find someone with a "Wonder Host" name tag. We project everything you will need to participate in worship. There are hymn books underneath the seat in front of you.

Visitors and Newcomers – please fill out one of our Communication Cards. We really want to get to know you!

Lead Minister: Rev. Dr. Bob Fillier Office Assistant: Erica Skowron Choir Directors: Erica Skowron & Diane Kiorven

Accompanists: Angela Alba & Vic Steblin
Trinity Kids: Kendra Mitchel-Foster
Youth: Elaina Hudyma
Messy Church: Susie Wilson
Digital Ministry: Rebecca Fillier
Trinity Downtown: Tom Hynd

Office Email: office@TrinityPG.ca
Office Phone: 250-563-9167

PRELUDE

WELCOME & LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT LIFE & MINISTRY

CHRIST CANDLE & SHARING THE PEACE OF CHRIST

CALL TO WORSHIP

†Seasonal Hymn Morning Has Broken **VU#409**

GATHERING PRAYER
ASSURANCE OF GOD'S GRACE

SCRIPTURE Matthew 3:13 – 4:2

ANTHEM Flowers Will Bloom in the Desert Words Copyright © 1985 by Walter Farquharson Music Copyright © 1987 by Ron Klusmeier

SERMON Learning from the Land

[⊕]Hymn God of the Sparrow VU#220

PASTORAL PRAYERS & The Prayer of Jesus VU #960

MINUTE FOR MISSION – Beth Quesnel INVITATION TO RESPOND WITH OUR GIFTS GATHERING OUR GIFTS

†OFFERTORY PRAYER (Unison) †COMMISSIONING & BENEDICTION

†Hymn Go Make a Difference MV #209 **POSTLUDE**

Trinity United Life and Ministry

Supporting Trinity – Thank you for all your financial support during this time of COVID-19 isolation. Because we've come together and with your continued support, we've been able to engage in ministry and support our community in PG, throughout BC, and Canada. Did you know there are many ways to continue that support? You can:

- Drop your envelope off at the main office
- Drop off post-dated cheques
- Made a donation through <u>www.trinitypg.ca</u> and clicked 'Donate Now'
- e-transfer using the email bookkeeper@trinitypg.ca

Together let's make sure we're in the best situation possible to continue shaping the world into a better place.

Chair Yoga – is back on Fridays at 10:30 am at 3555 5th Ave.

Office Hours - Mon. - Thurs. 9 am - Noon

Ways to Stay Connected - There are several ways we can stay connected with one another. www.Trinitypg.ca and our Facebook page @TrinityUCPG are the two main ways. You'll find information about our COVID-19 Safety Plan and the re-entry plan approved by The Board. If you click on "Spirituality" you'll find our worship archive, Wednesday worship resource, and evening prayer archive. We also gather for Coffee and Friends after worship each week at about 11:15am. A different link to a Zoom meeting room is emailed out every Sunday morning at 10am.

In-Person Worship - Our re-entry plan allows for up to 15 people in the congregation each week as we live-stream and record worship. If you'd like to join us you need to confirm with the Main Office that you'd like to reserve a seat either by phone or by email. There are several safety procedures that you will need to follow in order to ensure the space is as safe as possible. Email: office@trinitypg.ca or call: 250-563-9167 to find out more and reserve your seat.

through In Deo Project - Last time it was the much clicked needed toilet paper. Now it is Feminine Hygiene items that are in high need. So email we are asking all those willing and able to donate items to this cause. Any size, any item. Each and every item will find its proper home. And if you have or are signing up for the Christmas in July Take-Out Dinner, when you come to pick up your meal that will be a perfect time to drop off your donation. You want to do your part, but REALLY don't want to be the shopper, feel free to drop off a momentary donation specific for the project, someone will do the shopping for you. Thank you in advance for you order and your donation.

Wednesday, September 23 – Choir Rehearsal 7:30 pm in the sanctuary

Submissions for the Fall Newsletter are due today – send to office@trinitypg.ca

Interim receipts have been emailed or mailed out. If you haven't received yours, please call the office 250-563-9167